The Ocean Chapter of Drifters, Inc. Scholarship
for African American Students

Ocean Chapter of Drifters, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. We are pleased to announce that we will again be awarding scholarship funds to several graduating African American students who have excelled in scholastics, extracurricular activities, and community service, and who presently attend Monmouth or Ocean County high schools. 
Please see below the link for the 2024 Scholarship Application Packet. In addition, the application can be accessed via the Ocean Chapter of Drifters, Inc.'s Facebook page and on our Instagram page @oceanchapterofdthedrifters. The deadline to submit all items required in the application is Friday, February 16, 2024.
Completed applications can be submitted to nrodscholarshipapp@gmail.com 
or postmarked and mailed to the following address:
Ocean Chapter of Drifters, Inc.
c/o Scholarship Committee
P.O. Box 2125
Ocean, NJ 07712

Ocean Drifter Scholarship link:
https://forms.gle/VfFZa37vghbdtgTQ8

This is the link to send in recommendation letters and transcripts:
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1xfsoTwos5c08BuzIDkz2k0Ui3Fm3k4TP?usp=sharing

